
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Conmmerce and Science 

Notice 

The Women Development Cell, in association with the Inner Wheel Club of Bombay, 
Kandivli, has organised a seminar for health and hygiene for girl students titled "The 
Female Journey: Exploring Health, Hygiene and Empowerment" on Tuesday, July 
25, 2023, by 11.30 a.m. in the Mini Auditorium (Block No. 706). The aim is to create 
awareness and provide essential information to the girl students regarding personal health 
and hygiene practices, common health issues and preventive measures, and menstrual 
hygiene management. 

18th July, 2023 

Inner Wheel Club of Bombay is a part of International Inner Wheel, one of the largest 
women's service voluntary organizations in the world, with a presence in 104 countries. 
The club tries to help underprivileged people, works in the areas of education, health, and 
environment and arranges various awareness programs in schools and colleges. 

The resource person is Dr. Divyani Patel, a gynecologist and obstetrician with 18 years of 
experience. Girl students are requested to attend the seminar to avail the benefits. 

https://forms.gle/GulL958kc3LyEMTa98 

Note: Kindly register by filling the form shared below and join the WhatsApp group 
through the link mentioned in the form. Last date of registration is Saturday 22nd July, 
2023. 

(IC Principal) 
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